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Responses

• 368	responses

• 46	States	and	District	of	Columbia

• Seven	trades

• 22.5	percent	of	JATCs	responded
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65.1%	Yes
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56.0%	NO
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47.1%	YES
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83.6%	Favorable
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80.6%	Favorable
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52.9%	NO
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•Most	common	barrier	cited?	Lack	of	
information	about	ETPL
• Some	respondents	said	they	reached	out	
and	never	received	a	response
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Most	common	responses
• Don’t	know	about	the	program
• Don’t	know	where	to	start
• Don’t	know	who	to	contact
• Don’t	know	where	to	apply
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80.4%	NO
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Last	year	
majority	didn’t	
know	(54.8%)

51.1%	YES
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10.3%	YES
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13.8%	YES
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90.7%	NO
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Questions?



18

Data	from	states	with	the	10	or	more	responses
• Includes	Alabama,	California,	Florida,	Illinois,	
Indiana,	Michigan,	Minnesota,	New	Jersey,	
New	York,	Ohio,	Pennsylvania,	Tennessee	and	
Texas

State	Analysis
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Prior	to	the	survey,	were	you	aware	of	opportunities	available	for	
Building	Trades	Registered	Apprenitceship	through	WIOA?
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Is	your	program	on	the	ETPL?
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Percentages	note	the	rate	of	each	state’s	ETPL	participation
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Do	you	have	a	favorable	opinion	of	the	process	to	add	your	
program	to	the	ETPL?

Question	was	asked	only	to	participants	who	indicated	they	were	on	the	ETPL
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Has	your	ARP	accessed	these	funds?
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Are	your	inidividual	apprentices	in	your	program	utilizing	WIOA	
support	services?
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Prior	to	the	survey,	were	you	aware	of	WIOA	opportunities? Are	you	on	the	ETPL?

Has	your	ARP	accessed	these	funds? Are	your	apprentices	utilizing	WIOA	support	services?


